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Dear Candidate,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the position of Headteacher at the Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School.  

The Blessed Sacrament is a place which places significant importance on nurturing and developing the whole child.  We are a school who believes each child is made in the image of Christ with gifts, talent and skills given to them by God.

We have a strong focus on building our children’s ‘learning power’ and developing a ‘Growth Mindset’ within each individual. Our teacher’s believe that there is very little in life which cannot be achieved through hard work, determination and focus.  These are philosophies we pass onto the children in our care. 

We are looking for an inspirational and courageous leader who is intrinsically motivated to remove barriers and improve children’s life chances.

The Blessed Sacrament serves a community whose circumstances are significantly less favourable than the National Average.  Indeed, according to multiple deprivation indices, our school serves the most disadvantaged 8% in the country.  With this disadvantage, comes great challenge, but the rewards of working with our families and children are great. We are looking for someone who is willing to ‘go the extra mile’ for our children.   

Our children are funny, kind and caring.  They are eager to learn and interested in school life.  They work hard and want to achieve.  

Our Governors share mutual ambitions for the success of our school.  They work hard in the spirit of collaboration and in striving towards the best for our children.  

Do you believe that teachers are one of the great influencers in a child’s life?  Are you are passionate about removing barriers to learning with no child ever left behind?  If so, The Blessed Sacrament could be the right place for you.  

Our website offers you lots more information and if you are interested in the post, we would love to meet you.  There really is no substitute for the real life Blessed Sacrament experience.  Hoping to meet you soon,

                                    Mrs Katie Tomlinson                           Ms Helen Lynch

                                         Headteacher                                 Chair of Governors
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